
Tuggerah Public School

1 Pacific Hwy
Tuggerah, NSW 2259

Ph: 02 4352 1116
Fax: 02 4351 2827

Email: tuggerah-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

25 Oct 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 5 students recently submitted design proposals for their Year 6 polo shirts. Luca J-D's design was chosen by his
peers as the one that best embodied the school's culture. Luca's winning creation will be the featured design on next
year's shirts, which will also include the names of all students within the unique pattern.

The time has almost arrived for Year 5 students to embark on their transition to Year 6, beginning with the purchase of
their new school polo shirts!

Cost: $35.00 / shirt

Please specify the number of shirts you require. If you require additional shirts, we will generate a separate invoice for
those.

Orders and Payment due no later than:  Monday 11th November, 2024. Unfortunately no orders and payments will be
accepted after this date.

Please be sure to indicate your child's size, however students will have an opportunity to try the shirts on and teachers
will note any changes to size requirements.

Mrs Jacqui Fuentes                                                                             Sharlene Percival
Activity Organiser                                                                                Principal

Please complete and return order form to the office and pay via the Parent Portal by Monday 11th November, 2024

I would like to order ___________________ shirt/s for my child _______________________________________

in class ______________________ .

Shirt Size: ______________

I understand that the size chosen / ordered may not be exchanged under any circumstance.

To make a payment, simply log in to Sentral for Parents Portal App and follow the prompts.
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